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APPENDIX F:  
Adoption, Endorsement Resolution and Agency Determinations 
 
The following pages in the final report will contain adoptions, endorsement resolutions and agency determinations 
after all of the agencies have completed the process.

 























Mr. James H Trogdon, III
Secretary, North Carolina Department of Transportation
1501 MSC
Raleigh, North Carolina

Dear Secretary Trogdon:

The Federal Highway Administration, the Federal Transit Administration and Environmental 
Protection Agency (EPA) Region 4 reviewed the Triangle Region Transportation Conformity 
Determination Report (CDR) and supporting documentation for the: 

Burlington Graham (BG) Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) 2040 
Metropolitan Transportation Plan (MTP)
BG MPO FY 2020-2024 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP)
Capital Area (CA) MPO 2020-2024 TIP amendment
Durham Chapel Hill Carrboro (DCHC) MPO 2045 MTP amendment
DCHC MPO FY 2020-2024 TIP amendment
Projects from the FY 2020-2024 State TIP for the county donut areas of Franklin, 
Granville, Johnston and Person.

No comments were received on the CDR or supporting documentation. 

Because of the February 16, 2018, South Coast Air Quality Management District vs EPA ruling, 
the RM MPO made a conformity determination on their 2045 MTP/FY 2020-2024 TIP and the 
North Carolina Department of Transportation completed a conformity analysis on projects for 
the county donut areas of Edgecombe and Nash for the 1997 ozone standard on the following 
dates:   

BGMPO on October 15, 2019
CAMPO on October 16, 2019
DCHCMPO on December 11, 2019
The NCDOT (for the county donut areas of Franklin, Granville and Johnston) on
September 27, 2019

The BGMPO FY 2020-2024 TIP is a direct subset of their 2040 MTP.
The CAMPO FY 2020-2024 TIP is a direct subset of their 2045 MTP.
The DCHC FY 2020-2024 TIP is a direct subset of their 2045 MTP.
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Based on our review, we find that the following areas conform to the purpose of the State 
Implementation Plan in accordance with 40 CFR Part 93.

Sincerely,

For John F. Sullivan III, P.E.
North Carolina Division Administrator
Federal Highway Administration 


